RESPONSIVE HOME WORKSHOP

The tools of Responsive Classroom can be used to help create a calm, supportive and encouraging environment at home, too!

Open to the Public – No Registration Required

This overview workshop will be offered on multiple dates:

Thursday, October 13th 6:30pm - 8:30pm

District Education Center, room 210 100 Walnut St., Newtonville

OR

Tuesday, October 18th 6:30pm - 8:30pm

Angier Elementary School 1697 Beacon Street, Waban

OR

Monday, November 7th 6:30pm - 8:30pm

District Education Center, room 210

OR

Thursday, December 1st 6:30pm - 8:30pm

District Education Center, room 210

Join us to learn useful steps to creating a Responsive Home including:

Family Meeting House Rules

Interactive Modeling Positive Language
Logical Consequences Choice and Quiet Time

This workshop will be taught by Amy Kelly, District Leader of Social and Emotional Learning, Newton Public Schools.



For more information please contact: Amy Kelly, SEL Dept. Amy kelly@newton.k12.ma.us